

Alberta Council of Women's Shelters

#2, 12739 Fort Road, Edmonton, Alberta T5A 1A7 Tel: (403) 456-7000 Fax: (403) 456-7001

November 15, 1995

Hon. Mike Cardinal Room 104 Legislative Bldg. 10800 - 97 Avenue EDM AB T6K 2B6

Dear Mr. Cardinal:

I am writing to you with regards to our October 18th, 1995 correspondence in which we expressed our concerns about being designated to The Commissioner of Services for Children and our request for a meeting with you to discuss said concerns.

The Alberta Council of Women's Shelters will be holding our 2-day meeting on December 1st and 2nd, 1995 and we would very much like to inform our membership as to your decision regarding our request. We would appreciate hearing from you as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jean Langdon President

JL:ec